
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 5/26/2017 10:44:10 AM

Subject:

Lily
 
Next Wednesday, 31st, the LG is meeting with some of the staff at LGOA at 3:00. I would also like to 
invite Catherine and Tori Beth if they are available. 
 

Thanks
 
Darryl
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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